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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

27th January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,          

 

Re: School Council trip to the Houses of Parliament – 23rd February 2023 

 

We will be taking the children in School Council on an educational visit to the Houses of 

Parliament (New Palace Yard, London, SW1A 1AA) on Thursday 23rd February 2023. We will 

be travelling by train, leaving school after lunch at 1.00pm and arriving back by 5.30pm.  

 

School Councillors will be taken on a tour of the Houses of Parliament. They will also take part in 

a People’s Parliament workshop, exploring how rights and representation have been achieved 

through people’s actions. 

 

Full school uniform will need to be worn. Please ensure appropriate coats or waterproofs are 

provided if necessary.  

 

Please give consent on ParentPay for your child to attend this trip. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Christine Graham 

Headteacher 
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